
 
 
 

 
       

 
 
 

 
     

     
   

  
 

  
       

  
 

 
    

 
   

  
 

 
      
     

    
  

   
 

 
  

     

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
CITY OF SEMINOLE 

CITY WIDE SOLID WASTE SERVICES 

The City of Seminole is soliciting proposals from qualified Solid Waste Service Contractors (Certified 
in Florida) for a City Wide Solid Waste Services Contract in the City of Seminole. 
Proposals will be received by the Office of the City Clerk, 9199 113th Street North, Seminole, FL until 
Friday, September 11, 2020 at 10:30AM. Sealed proposals will be publicly opened and acknowledged 
at City of Seminole City Hall, Council Chambers, 9199 113th Street North, Seminole, FL 33772. 

Submittals should be addressed to: Office of the City Clerk 
City of Seminole 
9199 113th Street North 
Seminole, FL 33772. 

Proposals should be Clearly Marked as: “City Wide Solid Waste Services” 

A Mandatory Pre-Proposal meeting will be held on Wednesday, August 19, 2020 at 10:00AM. The 
meeting will be held at City of Seminole City Hall, Council Chambers, located at 9199 113th Street 
North, Seminole, FL 33772. 

All questions shall be submitted via email to Director of Public Works, Rodney Due, at 
rdue@myseminole.com. The responsibility for submitting Proposals to the City of Seminole shall be 
solely and strictly the responsibility of the Proposer. City employees shall in no way be responsible for 
delays caused by the United States mail delivery or caused by any other occurrence. Proposals received 
after the time and date stipulated shall be considered non-responsive and returned to the Proposer 
unopened. 

Documents can be downloaded from Demand Star, or the City’s website www.myseminole.com, under the 
Public Notices tab after 12:00PM Friday, August 7, 2020. 
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